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Do you find yourself struggling to keep up with conversations? Have family members complained about how
you keep the volume too loud on your TV or radio? These signs and others may be an indication that you need
a hearing aid or another assistive listening device.

We focus on your health and as importantly, service. We make sure you get the products and devices you
need, all at an affordable price.

Call The Georgetown Hearing Clinic today and see why Halton Hills’ residents trust us year after year for
quality care, and exceptional service.

905-873-6642
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Choice Since 2011!

Cory Soal
Hearing inst. Practitoner

Serving the community of Halton Hills and surrounding areas since 1992!


